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Dear Ohio Siting Board Members, 
 
As a resident of Pickaway County and frequent traveler of Southern Ohio I would appreciate you
denying the option to any solar company attempting to build in Southern Ohio.  
 
The current solar arrays in southern Ohio have proven that the technology, planning, and positive
aspects do not yet exist. 
There have been enough examples of businesses that have initial high hopes and communication
only to break down and not deliver. 
 
The research that currently exists only proves to show that the only benefits reside to the landowner
and whomever the power will make its way to. 
 
Thank you for your consideration,
Charles Moehl III
--
Thanks, 

Chad
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